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Trump Rejects Gun Grabbers for Secretary of State 
National Association for Gun Rights urges Tillerson to drop U.N. treaty 

 

Windsor, CO - The following comments were made by Dudley Brown, President of the 

National Association for Gun Rights, regarding the nomination of Rex Tillerson for Secretary of 

State.  

“The consideration of Mitt Romney, David Petreaus, Rudy Giuliani and Joe Manchin for 

Secretary of State was alarming, considering their strong anti-gun history. President-elect 

Trump’s rejection of these finalists is a win for the Second Amendment.” 

“The National Association for Gun Rights is urging Mr. Tillerson, if he is confirmed as 

Secretary, to give his full-throated support for withdrawing the United States from the U.N. 

'Small Arms Treaty.'” 

“This anti-gun treaty is currently being used to impose globalist gun control restrictions on the 

right to bear arms in the U.S. and abroad. Removing the United States’ support for these attacks 

on the individual right to self-defense is consistent with our Constitutional principles, and shows 

the world that the U.S. will not surrender these rights to dictators, tyrants, or international 

bureaucrats.” 
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